
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  

 
From: Dan Morriss 
Executive Director, AirWave 
c/o Black Warrior Riverkeeper 
712 37th Street South 
Birmingham, AL 35222 
 

 
                               , 
 
Our rivers are where we go to enjoy the great outdoors, catch fish for dinner, kayak or canoe 
downstream, take a weekend retreat, and source our drinking water.  We’d like our kids and neighbors to 
be able to enjoy the vital flow of opportunities provided by our rivers.  This is what Riverkeepers stand 
for: we protect our rivers for the sake of public health, recreation, and wildlife habitat. 
 
We can’t do it without your help. Would you consider sponsoring the AirWave Benefit Festival 
happening at Avondale Brewing Co. on Friday, September 27th, 2019 from 4 -11 PM? This benefit 
festival features tons of live music, talented artists and performers, local food trucks, a lush hospitality 
suite, and more.  Proceeds from sponsorships and donations will equally support our local Black 
Warrior, Cahaba, and Coosa Riverkeeper.  To date, AirWave events have raised $92,940 to support our 
local public health non-profits. 
 
I have printed a partnership form on the back of this letter.  All proceeds of this event benefit our 
local Riverkeeper nonprofits — the citizens who guard the Black Warrior, Cahaba, and Coosa River 
watersheds, the life blood of Alabama.  Please select the sponsor level most suited to your marketing 
goals, and we’ll work with you to promote your support for clean water.  
 
Your sponsorship will make a big splash! See the benefits and sponsor levels on the back of this letter.  
Your tax-deductible receipt will come from Black Warrior Riverkeeper although the donation will 
support all three Riverkeepers equally.  Should you have any questions or thoughts about AirWave, 
please cast us a line. Thank you for your time.   
 
 
With you in the fight for clean water, 

 
Dan Morriss 
Executive Producer, AirWave 
205-612-1215 
dan@mnent.us 


